
 

“Life’s most persistent and urgent question is,  

  What are you doing for others?” 
 ~ Martin Luther King, Jr. 

This project is in conjunction with the Martin Luther King, Jr. National Day of Service held January 18, 2016 If you would like 

to  volunteer to  participate email volunteer@unitedwayeup.org,  or visit www.allforgood.org to sign up today! 

 

Items collected during this drive will benefit several local programs who help clothe adults and youth of all ages who are in need. This 

may include - but is not limited to - local emergency shelters, schools, and service agencies.  

Join us during the MLK Day of Service  

Donation Drive 
Jan 11 - 14, 2016 

NEW socks can be dropped off at the United Way of the 

EUP office, 511 Ashmun St. Suite 200, Sault Ste. Marie, MI. 

* We are an equal opportunity sock donation recipient, and will not discriminate based 

on color, shape or size of any sock donated. The more the merrier, we will  accept 

white, colorful stripes, polka dots, tall, short, knitted, and even fuzzy!  


